
1

Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 11:14 AM
To: 'Kris Larson'
Subject: RE: County of Alameda Property at Holland Park

Kris, 
 
We have no objection to use of the Soil Management Plan for the adjacent parcel.  In particular, the area along the 
parcel boundary should be monitored and inspected for unknown environmental conditions during excavation and 
grading activities. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
  

From: Kris Larson [mailto:klarson@ninyoandmoore.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 10:41 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: County of Alameda Property at Holland Park 
 
Jerry, 
We've been talking with Alameda County regarding the construction of the youth center at Holland Park adjacent to the 
HARD property. Their concerned about contaminated soil they might find during excavation and grading activities. I 
suggested they use the site SMP for direction, which I will amend to include the information discussed in your April 5th 
letter. Larry also agrees that the County can use the SMP since they're working together on this project. Please let me 
know if this is something that your department is comfortable with. 
Thanks, 

Kris M. Larson, P.G. 
Senior Geologist 
Ninyo & Moore 
Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants 
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400 
Oakland, California  94612 
(510) 633-5640 (x5212) 
(510) 633-5646 (Fax) 
(510) 301-9446 (Cell) 
klarson@ninyoandmoore.com 
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